
 

 

 

 

          02 July 2024 

Dear Valued Member,  

RE: Annual General Meeting Communication. 

 

I trust that you and your loved ones are in good health. We are a month away from the first 

Sizwe-Hosmed elective AGM and naturally, there’s an air of excitement and anticipation that 

is generally generated by election seasons. This is an opportunity for members of the 

scheme to nominate, lobby and persuade one another to participate in the governance of 

our beloved scheme. We as management are ensuring that the process is free and fair.  

 

Unfortunately, the election process also creates nefarious actions by some shadowy 

elements with vested interests, with the intent to project a climate of chaos and crisis within 

the scheme. We wish to assure you, our valued members, that my management team and I 

are fully committed to the success of the scheme. We have been in regular contact with the 

regulators and have provided them with all the information they have requested from us. Our 

full cooperation is predicated on our certainty that all our actions have been taken for the 

benefit of the Sizwe-Hosmed community we serve.  

 

In the spirit of the election season, I encourage each one of you to make your voice heard by 

participating in the ongoing elections, and ultimately, elect leaders in whom you have 

confidence. 

 

I look forward to your participation and hope to see you at the AGM where we will reflect on 

challenges and opportunities for the future.  

 

Regards 

 

 

Nozibele Tshobeni 

Principal Officer 

 

 


